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Temporary move for the Taxi Drop Off Sunday 6th November 

 

 

 

This Sunday 6th November 2022, Adelaide Airport are holding an event to celebrate 

their new exhibition of the Vickers Vimi (photo above) in the new northern part of the 

terminal. 

“The Vickers Vimy is a treasured national asset and Adelaide Airport is proud to be 

its custodian” said Adelaide Airport managing director Brenton Cox. 

 

Temporary change for Taxi Drop off 

Access will be restricted to Atura Circuit between 11am – 4pm for this event and all 

taxi operations will need to take place in the Porte Cochere (ordinary public drop off 

zone).  

Normal operations will resume after 4pm. 
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